
 
 

SPX Parents and Friends Association warmly invite you to the 

P&F FAMILY WELCOME MASS 

5.30PM SATURDAY  

17
TH

 FEBRUARY 2018 

Followed by a light supper in the College grounds.  

P&F Contact: Braelen Zwart 

Please RSVP on Trybooking 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is a FREE 

event hosted and 

paid for by your  

P and F 

 

Students are not 

required to wear 

school uniform 

 

Light supper 

afterwards 

 

 

 

 

  

 

OUR LADY OF 

DOLOURS 

CHURCH  

ARCHER ST 

CHATSWOOD 

 

  

mailto:braelen.zwart@petbarn.com.au?subject=Welcome%20Mass
http://www.trybooking.com/114628

